
 

Did you know that there are over 10 times more moths than butterflies? Learn about moths July 23, 2014 at the Pequest 

Trout Hatchery, 6:30 – 11:00 pm. Moth experts, info on macrophotography, bait and light station, and more. Face painting and 

antennae building for kids. Open and free to the public. For more info visit http://www.libertytownship.org/     

Pequest Moth Night July 23, 2014 

Coloring for Awareness Project 

http://www.libertytownship.org/


 

Moth Night Coloring for Awareness Project: 

Let’s get excited about these beneficial insects, moths! The Moth Night Coloring Awareness Project is a way to show off your 

artistic skills, while bringing awareness to a very abundant and important family of insects! 

Your artwork will be entered into a contest at your local library and the top five artworks will be displayed at the submitted 

branch during the month of July 2014, in anticipation for National Moth Week.  

We hope you and your family will join us at Pequest Moth Night on July 23, 2014! 

Contest Rules: 

1. Contest is for children ages 4-18, residing in Warren County. 

2. All drawings submitted must be your own artwork and must have a completed entry form attached. 

3. All entries must be submitted to a Warren County library by June 16th. 

4. This contest awards no prize. The top 5 entries submitted to each library branch will be on display during the month of 

July 2014. Winners will be notified before July 1st.  

*The Moth Night Coloring for Awareness Project is sponsored by the Liberty Twp Environmental Commission. Information 

provided on the entry form will only be used to notify winners. For more information, visit www.libertytownship.org. 

Please complete the following entry form and submit with your artwork. 

 

Name:             Age:        

 

Phone Number:          

 

What Warren County Town are you from?                

http://www.libertytownship.org/

